B.S. 4 Years Program / Second Semester - 2019 Roll No. in Words.

Paper: Communication Skills
Course Code: ENG-112 A Part – I (Compulsory)

Time: 15 Min. Marks: 10

Roll No. in Fig.

Signature of Supdt.:

ATTEMPT THIS PAPER ON THIS QUESTION SHEET ONLY.

Division of marks is given in front of each question.

This Paper will be collected back after expiry of time limit mentioned above. (10x1=10) Q.1. Choose the correction option only.

i.	A tor	oic sentence is made up of		The state of the s				
	a)	Supporting details	b)	Topic and the controlling idea				
	c)	Examples	d)	Concluding line				
II.	In im	promptu presentation is a		_				
	a)	Prepared presentation	b)	Reading presentation				
	c)	Memorized presentation	d)	Unprepared presentation.				
iii.	A co	ver letter is attached along		<u> </u>				
	a)	A follow up letter	b)	A CV				
	c)	A personal letter	d)	None of the above				
iv.	Subi	ect in a letter states	_0					
	a) '	The purpose or topic of the letter	b)	The greeting				
	c)	Inside address	d)	Date line				
V.	Befo	re taking minutes the concerned pe	rson	should				
	a)	Mark the attendance of all attend	ees					
	b)	Should not mark the attendance						
	c)	None of the above						
	d)	Take resumes from everyone						
vi.	Insid	le Address is						
	a)	The writers own address	b)	The address of the receiver				
	C)	The salutation	d)	The subject				
vii.	A res	sume is						
	a)	A list of your personal details, ed						
	b)		r skills	3				
	c)							
	d)	States education only						
viii.	Taki	ng minutes means						
	a)	Taking down important points in a	a mee	eting				
	b)	Report	c)	Resume				
	d)	Short letter to convey information	withi	n an organization				
ix.	Non- verbal communication means							
	a)	Using spoken words	b)	Using written words				
	c)	Using body movements, eye mov	/emei	nts.				
	d)	voice						
X.	A me	emo is						
	a)	A short note to convey information		nin an organization				
		A resume	c)	A cover letter				
	d)	A follow up letter						



B.S. 4 Years Program / Second Semester - 2019

Roll No.....

Paper: Communication Skills Course Code: ENG-112 A Part - II

Time: 2 Hrs. 45 Min. Marks: 50

ATTEMPT THIS (SUBJECTIVE) ON THE SEPARATE ANSWER SHEET PROVIDED

Q.2. Answer the following short questions:

(4x5=20)

- i. What are the different purposes of oral presentation.
- ii. What are the different parts of a memo?
- iii. What is the difference between thesis statement and a topic sentence?
- iv. Explain the parts of a cover letter?

Q.3. Answer the following questions:

(3x10=30)

- i. Write a paragraph on anyone of the following topic:
 - i) Eid Festivals
- b) Child Labor Games
- ii. Write a summary of the following paragraph.

Education brings a lot of benefits to society. Educated people can easily understand their rights and duties in society, and can act for the good of others and of themselves. For example, a well-educated person will not like to break a rule of traffic when he reads it on a road crossing while driving his vehicle. He will realize that If he breaks the rule knowing it to be very much there, others looking at him would also like to break it, and it might result in dangerous accidents on roads. Educated person can follow the programs of political parties in general elections and can vote wisely and properly. They cannot easily be deceived by clever politicians at all. They vote as they think in the best interest of the country and the nation, and thus they elect the most suitable candidates for their assemblies. Educated people are better workers than illiterate people in factories and on farms. They can learn easily how to work new machines according to new methods in factories and farms. Thus they can easily increase the production of things and daily use and of good grains. We should therefore, try to educate our people as early as possible. It would be very good indeed to have adult education fit in our cities, towns, villages. If our resources permit, we may also introduce compulsory universal education up to Matric.

 Write a letter of application to your teacher requesting them to arrange a resit exam for you. Give reasons why you missed the exam.

2	c	7	86
ς	c	S	7
å	£	Ε	N.
V.	2	2	

B.S. 4 Years Program / Second Semester - 2019

Roll No. in Words.

Roll No. in Fig.

PAPER: English -II (Academic Reading and Writing)
Course Code: ENG-112 / ENG-12102 Part - I (Compulsory) Time: 15 Min. Marks: 10

ATTEMPT THIS PAPER ON THIS QUESTION SHEET ONLY.

Division of marks is given in front of each question.

This Paper will be collected back after expiry of time limit mentioned above.

Q.1.(a)		Tick the appro	priate	option only.			(4×1=4)
	i.	Apocalypse r					
		i) end times	ii)	discovery	iii) h	olocaust	iv) eclipse
	ii.	Monarchy me	eans:				
		i) church	ii)	ruling class	iii)	money	iv) kingship
	iii.	Bewilder					
		i) wilderness	ii)	confuse	iii) v	vasted	iv) colourful
	iv.	Precipitate m	eans:				
		i) vertical cli	ff	ii) hasten ii	i) par	rticipate	iv) discord
(h)	car in	the blanks with	anne	onriste word	lword	form/phra	sal verb. (6x1=6)
(b)	Fill in	the blanks with	appr	opriate word	/word	form/phra	
(b)	Fill in i. ii.	Macro is			- (go)	establish	a new store in Karachi (start) in five
(b)	i.	Macro is Well, I'd bett minutes.	ter hu	ту. My less	- (go) on wil	establish	a new store in Karachi (start) in five
(b)	i.	Macro is Well, I'd bett minutes. She's smart t	ter hur	ту. My less	- (go) on wil (establish I not) have	a new store in Karachi (start) in five fair colour.
(b)	i. ii.	Macro is Well, I'd bett minutes. She's smart t The traffic w	ter hur	ry. My lesse	- (go) on wil (establish I not) have - (not/park	a new store in Karachi (start) in five fair colour. t) the car on the road.
(b)	i. ii. iii.	Macro is —— Well, I'd bett minutes. She's smart b The traffic w Shakespeare society.	ter hur	told me	- (go) on wil ((say) t	establish I not) have - (not/park that there	a new store in Karachi (start) in five fair colour.

9

UNIVERSITY OF THE PUNJAB

B.S. 4 Years Program / Second Semester - 2019

Roll No.

PAPER: English -II (Academic Reading and Writing)
Course Code: ENG-112 / ENG-12102 Part - II

Time: 2 Hrs. 45 Min. Marks: 50

ATTEMPT THIS (SUBJECTIVE) ON THE SEPARATE ANSWER SHEET PROVIDED

Section-I

- Q-2 Give Short answers to the following questions: 10x 2 (20)
 - Summarize the details of autobiographical article of Martin Amis 'Emergency Landing' of his 737 with special reference to his style of writing (Ref: Unit:13)
 - What are the main effects of factory farming on animal health with reference to 'Brave New Farm' and battle to control bacteria buildup (passage B Practice Unit 3)

Section-II

- Q-3 Answer the following questions briefly. 10 x 3 (30)
 - i) How to remove hurdles in improving reading as an academic skill.
 - Briefly explain structure of a paragraph and method to develop a good paragraph.
 - iii) Write a paragraph on any one of the given topics:

 Money Devaluation & Economy

 Sports & Education

 Causes of Price-Hike (Word Limit= upto120 words)



B.S. 4 Years Program / Second Semester - Spring 2022

Paper: English -II (Academic Reading and Writing)

Course Code: ENG-112 / ENG-12102

Time: 3 Hrs. Marks: 60

THE ANSWERS MUST BE ATTEMPTED ON THE ANSWER SHEET PROVIDED

Q.1. Answer the following short questions

(6x5=30)

- 1. What is the role of Time Management in student's success?
- 2. Describe the Uses of Library.
- 3. How to remove hurdles in improving reading skills.
- 4. Explore your Anxieties as a student during the exams.
- 5. Differentiate between Hearing and Listening during the lecture.
- 6. What is the difference between Topic Sentence and Thesis Statement?

Q.2. Answer the following questions

(3x10=30)

- 1. Write a paragraph on anyone of the following topics: (Word Limit: 120)
 - a) Importance of Education
- b) Role of Social Media
- 2. Write a brief note on Skimming and Scanning as techniques of developing reading skills.
- 3. Read the following passage carefully and answer the following questions.

Stress is a body reaction to any demands or changes in its internal and external environment. Whenever there is a change in the external environment such as temperature, pollutants, humidity and working conditions, it leads to stress. In these days of competition when a person makes up his mind to surpass what has been achieved by others, leading to an imbalance between demands and resources, it causes psycho-social stress. It is a part and parcel of everyday life. Stress has a different meaning, depending on the stage of life you are in. The loss of a toy or a reprimand from the parents might create a stress shock in a child. An adolescent who fails in the examination may feel as if everything has been lost and life has no further meaning. In an adult the loss of his or her companion, job or professional failure may appear as if there is nothing more to be achieved. Such signs appear in the attitude and behavior of the individual, as muscle tension in various parts of the body, palpitation and high blood pressure, indigestion and hyperacidity. Ultimately the result is self-destructive behavior such as eating and drinking too much, smoking excessively, relying on tranquilizers. There are other signs of stress such as trembling, shaking, nervous blinking, dryness of throat and mouth and difficulty in swallowing. In a study sponsored by World Health Organization and carried out by Harvard School of Public Health, the global burden of diseases and injury indicated that stress diseases and accidents are going to be the major killers in 2020. The heart disease and depression - both stress diseases-are going to rank first and second in 2020. Road traffic accidents are going to be the third largest killers. These accidents are also an indicator of psychosocial stress in a fast-moving society. Other stress diseases like ulcers, hypertension and sleeplessness have assumed epidemic proportions in modern societies .A person under stress reacts in different ways and the common ones are flight, fight and flee depending upon the nature of the stress and capabilities of the person. The three responses can be elegantly chosen to cope with the stress so that stress does not damage the system and become distress.

- What is stress?
- What factors lead to stress?
- What are the signs by which a person can know that he is under stress?
- What are the different diseases a person gets due to stress?
- 5. How does a person react under stress?